
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
I am happy to learn that the Vigilance Awareness Week-2024 (VAW-2024) is being 

observed from 28 October to 03 November, 2024 with the theme “सत्यनिष्ठा की 
संस्कृनि से राष्र की समदृ्धि” (Culture of Integrity for Nation’s Prosperity).   

 
In today's fast-paced and ever-changing environment, the significance of integrity 
cannot be overlooked.  
 
Integrity is the cornerstone of any successful organization. In the workplace 
integrity fosters an environment of trust and respect, allowing us to work 
collaboratively toward our common goals without fear and favour. Trust is a 
powerful driver of engagement and a workforce that feels secure and respected, is 
more productive and motivated. 
 
Furthermore, in an organisation where there exists a culture of integrity, 
employees take their commitments seriously, are proactive, decisive and 
ultimately accountable. 
 
I encourage each one of us to embody the principles of integrity in all our 
interactions and decisions. Let us work together to create and sustain an 
environment where employee truly feel belongingness to the company, take 
decisions fairly, transparently & proactively own them and perform to make the 
team BHEL succeed in fulfilling its role in nation building.  
 
Vigilance Department must be lauded for its enduring endeavours to promote 
preventive vigilance.  
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 सत्यनिष्ठा र्ी संसृ्कनत से राष्ट्र  र्ी समृद्धि 


